
 
 

 

JUNE 25, 2024 

 

TO:           Greenheck Business Partners 

FROM: Lisa Dahlke, Program Manager, Aftermarket 

 Tori Wood, Sales Operations Manager 

SUBJECT:     Relocation of Greensboro Distribution Center  
  
 

 
 
Please be advised that the Greensboro Distribution Center is being relocated to Greenheck’s Shelby, 
North Carolina facility. Shipments out of the Greensboro distribution center will cease as of June 28th.   
 
Future shipments from our Shelby Distribution Center will begin in August 2024. In the interim, your 
shipments will be deferred to our Wisconsin Distribution Center, which may result in one or two days of 
additional transit time.  
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we process this change. Please feel free to 
reach out to either Lisa (Lisa.dahlke@greenheck.com) or Tori (Tori.wood@greenheck.com) with any 
questions. 
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